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BLYTH TOWN COUNCIL 

Environment Committee 

19 September 2024 

Decision Report 

 
 

Recommendations: Birdsmouth Fencing has been 
requested by a Councillor to stop motor vehicles driving 
across the grassed area. 
 

The Committee RESOLVE to agree: To appoint contractor A to 
carry out the installation.  

 
Contractor A £3,718  

Contractor B £4,940  
Contractor C £7,812  

 
Ward 

 

Cowpen Ward  
 

Risk Management 
 

There is no budget for this fencing and would have to be met from other 
budgets or balances which would have to be agreed.  

 
Objective  

 
To enhance the play facilities and to further enhance the safety of all 

users by making the site surrounding area safe. 
 

Report 
 

Officers are aware of motor vehicles crossing the field between Axwell 

Drive and Brierley Road, and on 2 occasions registration numbers have 
been handed to the Police to progress. 

 
Members have already previously agreed to the fencing along the 

southern boundary, the installation of additional fencing on the western 
boundary will stop any vehicles accessing the site. (see Appendix A 

southern boundary highlighted in red western boundary highlighted in 
black) 

 
D Clough 

General Services Officer 
12 September 2024 

Agenda item no. 7




